
From: Nancy Keppelman [mailto:kep@skalaw.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 3:30 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: rezoning of 425 S. Main STreet 
 
As a property owner at 444 South Main Street, and as an interested citizen, I support rezoning 
425 South Main Street from D1 to D2 zoning.  I do not want to see a 180 foot tall building at the 
corner of Williams and Main Street.  That is entirely out of character for the historic buildings in 
the block of Main street to the north, and would tower over neighborhood buildings, including 
my 3 story office building which dates back to about 1900.  I don’t expect to attend the hearing 
but wanted to register my opinion on this rezoning. 
 
Thanks for the notice postcard with the helpful map! 
 
Nancy Keppelman 
Stevenson Keppelman Associates  
www.skalaw.com 
444 S. Main Street 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
Ph: (734) 747-7050 
Fax: (734) 747-8010 
kep@skalaw.com  
 

mailto:kep@skalaw.com
mailto:kep@skalaw.com

	From: Nancy Keppelman [mailto:kep@skalaw.com]  Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 3:30 PM To: Planning Subject: rezoning of 425 S. Main STreet

